Lake Anne Center 1633 Washington Plaza, Reston, Va. 22070

April 17, 1970

Mr. Edward G. Sharp 2502 Gold Cup Lane Reston, Virginia 22

22070

Dear Ed:

We want to thank you on behalf of the Reston community for tackling and completing the difficult job of proposing a structure for the consolidated Reston Homeowners Association.

Your time frame was short, and the constraints many. Yet your product is a relevant and important foundation for the structuring of Reston's future institutions and for considering how Reston residents can relate to them.

We appreciate the great amount of time and just plain work that produced the Task Force report. You performed a very important function at an important and sensitive time.

Sincerely,

Gene S. Bergoffen, President Reston Community Association

Robert M. Perce, Jr., President First Homeowners Association

Michael J. Healy

Second Homeowners Association